
3/12/2023 

 

I implore you to PASS Bill 1532. 

 

We choose to send our children to a private non-public school to provide a safer environment where 

they are treated by respect from their teachers and their peers. We cherish the private school’s 

commonsense in remembering parents are charges of their children and not liberal agendas. To keep 

information from parents or groom children against our wishes is not welcome and a tremendous drive 

to paying tuition despite the financial strain in these current times.  Please respect parents rights to 

choose the values we wish our children to grow with while allocating funds to these non public schools 

and educators willing to take on this rational yet counter cultural view. 

 

Regards 

William Ewals 


